
Are you a Registered Nurse or a Registered Practical Nurse?

We are looking for you!

Northumberland Hills Hospital

is hosting a

Job Fair
Tuesday, March 3, 2020

1:00p.m. - 4:00p.m

Northumberland Hills Hospital Education Centre (Rm. 2F27/28)

We're recruiting:

Registered Nurses for the following Departments:

Registered Practical Nurses for the following Departments:

Emergency      Intensive Care Unit      Critical Care Float      Medicine

Medicine      Post-Acute Specialty Services

Interested attendees will have the opportunity to meet our health

care team, interview, and tour our patient care areas.

Join our team!


